
 

OPEN HOUSE 

OFFICIAL PLAN 

August 23rd, 2022 from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. 
 

HILTON BEACH COMMUNITY HALL  
3050 Hilton Road, Hilton Beach, ON. 

  

 

St. Joseph Island Planning Board and Fotenn Planning + Design have prepared a new 

Official Plan for St. Joseph Island.    

The next step, as required under the Planning Act, is for the Village of Hilton Beach to 

hold an Open House to allow residents to review and ask questions on the draft Official 

Plan. 

 

An Official Plan describes how land in your community should be used. It is being 

prepared with input from residents and will help to ensure that future planning and 

development will meet the specific needs of your community.  

All landowners and residents of the Village of Hilton Beach are invited to attend this 

Open House to make comment on the Official Plan before it is adopted by Council.  

   

 To view the Official Plan document and Land Use Schedules prior to the Open House, 

please visit the Village of Hilton Beach Municipal Office or the Township website: 

www.hiltonbeach.com 

The Village of Hilton Beach 
3100 Bowker Street, Hilton Beach, ON. 

(705) 246-2242 or email at info@hiltonbeach.com 
 

For more information about this matter, including information about appeal rights, 
contact Michael Jagger, Secretary-Treasurer of the St. Joseph Planning Board. 

 
Michael Jagger, Secretary-Treasurer 

St. Joseph Planning Board 
P.O. Box 290 

Richards Landing, ON. P0R 1J0 
sjiplanningboard@gmail.com 
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